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Memorandum

Date: January 24, 2020

To: Board of Directors

From: Paul D. Zillig, General Manager e
Subject: Executive Subcommittee Meeting Minutes

The Executive Subcommittee met at 8:00 am on Friday, January 24, 2020 in the NRD Office in
Lincoln. Subcommittee members present included Larry Ruth, Deborah Eagan, Milt Schmidt, and
Dan Steinkruger. Others present included Steve Seglin, Donna Reid, David Potter and myself.

Chair Ruth called the meeting to order and stated the purpose of the meeting was to consider
establishing positions on Legislative Bills. Copies of the LPSNRD Legislative Update was
provided along with a copy of the NARD list of bills. The Subcommittee reviewed the 30+ bills
troduced in 2020 and established the positions on those Bills, as listed on the attached Legislative
Update for LPSNRD.

The Subcommittee discussed their interest on Tuesday to move that NARD re-consider their
position to Oppose LB 283, Climate Change Study introduced last year by Sen. Pansing-Brooks
and to consider other positions on bills as needed.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:45 am.
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